
Ontario Registered Music Teachers’ Association Proof of Vaccination Policy

The Ontario Registered Music Teachers’ Association will require all attendees of in-person
events to comply with the requirements found in Reopening Ontario (A Flexible Response to
COVID-19, 2020) Act.

As of September 22, 2021, this includes proof of identification and proof of being fully
vaccinated against COVID-19.

We expect that this will be in effect for our 2022 Kingston Convention and Competitions.

In addition to ORMTA Provincial Events, all ORMTA Branches must comply with the
requirements.  The Proof of Vaccination document can be found here.  Please read the
document carefully.

Events pertaining to typical activities of ORMTA which require proof of identification and proof of
being fully vaccinated against COVID-19 include:

● Indoor areas of meeting and event spaces
● Indoor areas of restaurants, bars, and other food and drink establishments
● Indoor areas of concert venues, theatres, and cinemas

Special Note:
● Places of worship which are used to hold a recital, festival, etc. will require proof of

identification and proof of being fully vaccinated against COVID-19
● Organizations are responsible for ensuring they meet the requirements regarding proof

of identification and proof of vaccination against COVID-19 as outlined in the regulation
● Music Lessons are not included in the list of activities or businesses that are required to

ask participants for proof of vaccination
● Individual businesses (teachers/studios) may choose to implement a proof of

vaccination policy

https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/20r17
https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/20r17
https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/guidance_proof_of_vaccination_for_businesses_and_organizations.pdf

